
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

Board of Directors of River Gate High School 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors’ will be held 

on Thursday, January 20, 2022, at 12:00 P.M. The special board meeting will be 

held at River Gate High School located at 458 Franklin Street, SE, Warren, Ohio 

44483. The purposes of the special board meeting are to consider the purchase of 

real property for public use and to address any other general business that may 

properly come before the Board of Directors.  

Optional: other stakeholders (non-board members) such as members of the public, 

fiscal officers, legal counsel, sponsor representatives, administrator, teachers, etc. 

may participate by phone by using the below teleconference information. 

Dial-In Number: 1-646-558-8656 

Meeting ID: 844 7889 2014 

Passcode: 556372 


